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Erratt Named Outstanding Customer Service Award Winner 
  
ORANGE, Calif., June 15, 2011–The Orange Unified School District is proud to announce that 
Dr. John Erratt, Special Education Teacher, Villa Park High School, has been named recipient of 
the Outstanding Customer Service Employee Award for the month of June.   
 
Dr. Erratt, who has worked at Villa Park High School for the past eight years, said of the award, 
“Receiving this award really acknowledges all of the work of OUSD special education teachers 
and, indeed, all the OUSD teachers in providing high quality education for our students with 
equal access for all.” 
 
In addition to his current position, he has served as Education Specialist, moderate-severe 
teaching an autism-focus class for the past five years, Special Education Department Chair at 
VPHS for the past four years. Dr. Erratt also developed and taught autism authorization 
credential courses for OUSD teachers for past year.  
 
Finally, Dr. Erratt said, “I love having the opportunity to support students with significant life 
challenges and their families while watching them grow into self confident young adults over 
the four years that I am part of their lives.”  
 
He was recognized at the Board of Education’s most recent meeting by Board President Mr. 
Rick Ledesma. 
 
 
 
 
 

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA 
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